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       The Office of Professional Standards is responsible for investigating employee related complaints, 

       completing readiness inspections and Supply.  

 

 

       In 2022 the following were conducted: 

 

  Internal Investigations – 26 

 

  Service Related Inquiries – 62 

 

  Shooting Investigations – 8    

 

  Staff Inspections – 5  

 

  Polygraphs Conducted – 187  

 

  Property Destructions  -  2 


